Bergen County Executive and Rutherford Mayor Visited IDC

Bergen County Executive Mr. Dennis McNerney and Rutherford Mayor and Chairwoman of the
Board of Chosen Freeholders Ms. Bernadette P. McPherson visited IDC. They expressed their
pleasure about IDC's efforts to promote dialogue and presented IDC a proclamation for IDC’s

contribution to Bergen County.

IDC director Levent Koc briefed IDC's activities and future plans, and presented gifts from
Turkey to the County Executive and the Mayor.
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